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Re: Christmas Costume 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children are busy practising a lovely Christmas surprise for you all which you will see via 

video. Each child will need a costume for their role and this will be provided by school. We 

are short of one set of angel wings if anyone has any we could borrow.  

Please can all children bring plain black and white clothes to wear underneath their costume. 

They can wear all black, all white or a mixture of both. Please put names in clothes and make 

sure they are in a bag which they can leave on their peg. Please ensure they are in school by 

Monday 29th November. 

Please email lwiedman@kirkbride.cumbria.sch.uk if you have any questions. 

Thank you 

Mrs Wiedman and Miss Taylor. 
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